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2 January 2019
Via email: hjohnson@cityofnewport.com

Helen Johnson
Preservation Planner
City of Newport

43 Broadway
Newport, RI 02840

Re:  Proposed Dormitories
Salve Regina University
Newport, Rhode Island

Dear Ms. Johnson:

On December 12, 2018, the Rhode Island Historical Preservation and Heritage Commission (RIHPHC)
approved the following resolution:

“The Rhode Island Historical Preservation and Heritage Commission finds that Salve
Regina University’s proposed construction of two new dormitories in the Bellevue
Avenue National Historic Landmark District in Newport, Rhode Island, will not
adversely affect the historical significance, integrity, or character of the district as a
whole. This finding is specifically based on the project proposal entitled “Salve Regina
University, Proposed Dormitories, HDC Application (October 16, 2018) by RGB
Architects (Architect of Record) and Paul F. Weber (Design Architect).”

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at JohnPaul.Loether@preservation.ri.gov or
401-222-4130.

Sincerel

J. Paul Loether
Executive Director and State Historic Preservation Officer

ces Eric Milner, Salve Regina, by email
Paul Weber, Paul Weber Architecture, by email
David Lachi, Paul Weber Architecture, by email




